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Preston Police Headquarters, Lancaster Rd North, 

Preston PR1 2SA 

Telephone (01772) 209794 

2 August 2017 

The Licensing Office 

Chorley Borough Council 

Civic Offices 

Union Street 

Chorley 

PR7 1AL 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Applejax, 1 Backmount, Chorley, Lancashire - Application for Temporary Events Notice 

We are in receipt of a Temporary Event Notice at the above premises for the sale of alcohol and late 

night refreshment, from 0330hrs to 0600hrs on 26, 27 and 28 August 2017. 

I wish to make the following representations on behalf of the Chief Officer of Police. 

The police object to the proposed temporary activities.  The events proposed will allow the premise to 

operate from 0330hrs to 0600hrs on Saturday 26 August, Sunday 27 August and Monday 28 August 

2017. Police believe that with increased hours and the increase in customer footfall on this Bank 

Holiday weekend, (that include pay day weekend), crime and disorder will inevitably occur at the 

premise and immediate surrounding and believe that the longer the premises are open with fewer Police 

resources at this time of day the public will be less safe.  

Should you have any queries in relation to the above, please contact the Licensing Unit. 

Yours faithfully 

Sgt 774 Simon Ashcroft 

Licensing Officer 
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